
Jeevna,
Four Seasons board wishes to have CVTO mail (at your earliest convenience) a colored
cardstock postcard to all property owners. If too much text for 51 cent card, we are
willing to pay letter rate for a larger card. (Note: If your duties have changed since I last
reached out to you, please forward this to the proper staff member.) Thanks!

.............................................................
Four Seasons of Chesterfield Property Owners Assoc

NOTICE of ANNUAL MEETING
Sat, Jan 13, 2024 at 11am - Clubhouse, 615 Broadmoor Drive, 63017
Annual report of financial condition of our Association will be provided

and qualified owners will vote to fill the annual Trustee vacancy (3 yr term).

For more info and to register online as property owner, visit www.fourseasonsofchesterfield.org

Registered owners can nominate a candidate here (or print a proxy form here, after 1 Jan 2024).

Questions? Email: board@fourseasonsofchesterfield.org

......................................................
Thanks for your assistance. Feel free to call or email if you have any questions.
Jackie Ostrowski
Board Member Four Seasons 0082

314.229.5218

http://www.fourseasonsofchesterfield.org

